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PROPOSED PERMANENT RULE 

Ch. DHS 115 

Rule Submittal Date  

On February 22, 2024, the Wisconsin Department of Health Services submitted a proposed rule to the Wisconsin 
Legislative Council Rules Clearinghouse in accordance with s. 227.15 (1), Stats. 

 

Background 

The proposed rule affects Chapter DHS 115, relating to the screening of newborns for congenital disorders.    

 

Statement of Scope 

The statement of scope for the rule, SS 056-23, was approved by the Governor on July 14, 2023, and published in 
Administrative Register No. 812A1, on August 7, 2023. A preliminary public hearing was held on August 12, 2023. 

The statement of scope was approved by the Secretary on August 16, 2023. 

 

Public Hearing 

A public hearing is required. The hearing will be scheduled, and a notice will be published in the Administrative 
Register, following receipt of the Clearinghouse Report. 

 

Organizational Unit Responsible for Preparing the Rules 

Wisconsin Department of Health Services 

 

Agency Contact Person 

Tami Horzewski  

WI Newborn Screening Program Coordinator - Senior Outreach Specialist  

UW – Madison, State Laboratory of Hygiene  

In Support of Wisconsin Department of Health Services 

Division of Public Health  

1 Wilson St, PO Box 2659 

Madison, WI 53703  

608-266-8904 

Tami.Horzewski@dhs.wisconsin.gov    

 

Approval 

Approved on: ___________________        By:  _______________________________ 

       SIGNATURE – Department Head   

 

mailto:Tami.Horzewski@dhs.wisconsin.gov

